
Yet another rule made up by the energy companies to avert the ECO put in place by the 

government. When are these people going to start putting something back out of their huge 

profit margins. As a company we have invested heavily in the Green Deal and each time we 

think we are making headway we get another slap in the face. Like most SME,s we will not 

be able to carry on investing at this rate and it will have to come to a point where we will 

have to pull the plug. 

Solar PV was an area where we invested tens of thousands only to find that the changes to the 

FIT has totally flattened the PV market. Are the government going to allow the energy 

companies to carry on bullying in this way or is anybody going to be  strong enough to stand 

up to them 

 
Kind Regards, 
  
  
Steve Redmond 
Director 
Redmond Group (Yorkshire) Ltd 
 


